
Car Rider Safety Procedure Reminders 
School safety is our priority.  Your patience and understanding is 
important at the beginning of the school year, as our procedures 
become routines.

 
	
  
	
  

Morning Car Riders 
ü Please drop off after 9:20 a.m. to ensure proper supervision. 
ü Please do not pass vehicles that are unloading while in the car rider line. 
ü Tardy bell rings at 9:40 a.m.  
ü Parents will need to sign a student in after the tardy bell. 
ü Our classroom instruction begins at 9:40 a.m. with the Wildcat News.  
 

Afternoon Car Riders 
ü The bus loop is for busses and day car vans. 
ü Please use the car rider lane ONLY and remain in the vehicle.  
ü Dismissal will begin at 3:45 p.m. 
ü Parents must have a school car visor that is to be displayed in the front 

window or you will have to go to the office for a new one. 
ü Please do not pass vehicles that are loading while in the car rider line. 
ü Students may not cross the “Car Rider Line” to load in the parking lot unless 

accompanied by an adult. 
ü Please proceed slowly and listen for any instructions from school personnel. 
ü Students will be expected to meet the following car loop expectations. 
 


